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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

16th September, 1925,

-Deaxr Sir,

With reference to my olassing letter of the 28th
ultimo and to my subsequent letter of the 2nd instant®
regpecting the steamer "SUNFLOWER", I have to acgquaint you
that Mp,Clarence Smith, of the Vacuum Oil Co., has since
called at this Office and stated that the increased
yudder has been reduced in area, and in these circumstances
I preturn herewith the plam, in order that you may indicate
the exact size of the rudder now fitted in the vessel.

From the correspondemce which has taken place in
regard to this matter yom will see the necessity for
gubmitting to this office any proposed incsease of rudder
area before the work is undertaken, and I shall be glad
if you will be guided accordingly in any similar instance.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,
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Geo. Payne, Esqe, Assistant to tha Se&i‘étd’fy?
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